
We are excited to be gathering back on-site for our regularly scheduled services. As we 

strive for a safe environment, we will use extra care in several areas 

 

Don’t worry! On-site services will be video recorded to stream on our facebook page or 

posted later to our website (so you won’t miss out!) 

 

On-site attendees should practice touchless greeting (no handshakes or hugs for now) 

 

Those who have or recently have had symptoms of illness (including cough, sneezing, 

runny nose, fever, difficulty breathing, and seasonal allergies) are asked to stay home 

and participate online (we’re praying for you!) 

 

Items are not being passed among attendees, including offering plates, print materials, 

or hymnals. Music lyrics will be displayed on the projection screen and offering plates will 

be available at the rear auditorium exit 

 

Seating in the main auditorium will be clearly marked for safe distancing. People from the 

same household should sit together (you can have your favorite seat back soon!) 

 

If you fall within the high-risk groups as defined by the CDC and choose to stay home,  

we hope you can participate online 

 

Doors will be propped open as you come and go. Please avoid the restrooms when 

possible and observe social distancing and hand-washing. Common areas will be 

thoroughly cleaned before and between services  

 

Our city has mandated use of face coverings (with some exceptions). We recommend 

that you follow this precaution. Masks and hand sanitizer are available near each 

entrance.  

 

Please continue to practice social distancing, maintaining 6’ between you and others. 

 

 

*Remember the good news: all of these precautions are temporary as we phase back 

into assembling and connecting as a spiritual family in Christ. We trust the Lord for safety! 
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